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UNITED QUILT GUILD 
MINUTES, MARCH 7, 2017 
SUBMITTED BY ASSISTANT 
SECRETARY/TREASURER:  LOIS 
DUNN 

President Judi Lemmon called the 
meeting to order at 6:30pm.  

February minutes were read and a 
motion was made to approve the 
minutes by Heidi Knopp and 
seconded by Ilona Mihai.  Motion 
passed. 

Barb Fink explained the $100.00 
return from February was from 
Jodie Barrows check not being 
cashed from last year so the 
money was added back to our 
account.  A motion was made by 
Rita Kilpatrick to approve the 
February treasurer's report, 
pending audit and seconded by 
Miriam Good.  Motion passed. 

A motion was made by Brenda 
Schmidt to adjourn the meeting 
and seconded by Rita Kilpatrick. 

Quilts by Mary Durkin, Dee Hart 
and Debbie Dunlevy were enjoyed 
during Show and Tell. 

OLD BUSINESS 
Thank you to everyone for the get-
well card after knee replacement 
surgery from Lois Dunn. 

 

    

 

 

 

Our 
Spring 

Tea will be April 8, 2017.  
Workshop at 9:00am (doors open 
8:45am) at Brazen Brush in 
Boardman doing Barn Quilt 
Boards.  Choice of Ohio Star or 
the 'Surprise Block' 

Cost:  Small (12x12) $12.50;     

Large (22x22) $37.50  

See Debbie Mangas with any 
questions.  

   We would like to display all 
completed boards at the 2017 
Quilt Show.   
Tea at 12:00 Noon; A La Cart 
Catering in Canfield ($20.00).  
See Ilona Mihai for sign up sheet 
and menu. 

All payments due prior to the 
workshop and tea. 

 
April Meeting Program 

MARKET PLACE, bring 
machines and sewing supplies.  
Ideas are also needed for projects. 

April Meeting Program: Left-
Right-Center Dice Game.  Bring 6 
Fat Quarters.  See Rita Kilpatrick 
with questions. 

NEW MEMBER 
Welcome to our new member:   

Barbara Engle; 1795 Chester 
Avenue' Wellsville OH  43968; 
904-599-0966.  
Barbaraengle54@gmail.com 

 

 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 
Kathy Strelko  04-05 
Debby Blankenship 04-06 
Lois Dunn  04-06 
Kathy Brown  04-08 
Dee Hart  04-10 
Heidi Knopp  04-18 
Rita Kilpatrick  04-19 
Vera Cain  04-27 
 

2017 QUILT SHOW 
 

JULY 14-15-16, 2017 

Friends Church 

1028 Jennings Avenue 

Salem, Ohio 

Friday 10:00am-7:00pm Saturday 
10:00am-5:00pm Sunday 1:00pm-
5:00pm 

Color My World with Quilts 

2017 Quilt Show Co-Chair 
Coordinators Glenda Sharp and 
Kathy Brown.   

Quilt show meetings are scheduled 
for the first Tuesday - April 4th at 
5:00pm  here at the Presbyterian 
Church (before our regular guild 
meeting)   Everyone is welcome.   

     A completed quilt top from 
Robyn Winn's collection has been 
put onto a frame to be hand 
quilted by anyone interested 
during the quilt show.  This quilt 
will also be available for quilting 
at the Presbyterian Church during 
UFO gatherings on the first 
Tuesday of the month.    
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     QUILT SHOW 
UPDATES   

Volunteers are needed to sell 
raffle tickets at Giant Eagle on 
April 1, 2017. 

Volunteers are needed to make 36 
Pillowcases for Gene's Girls who 
will again be helping with set-up 
and tear down for the show.  

Suggestions are needed for which 
charity we will be helping this 
year. 

Garage Sale donations are not 
needed at the moment but will be 
accepted the morning of the show 
per Barbie Zwick.  

Plants have been ordered for 
decorations. 

The pins are at the manufacturer 
and the catalog is in the works. 

 

Quilt Show Treasurer's 
Report 

March , 2017 
Beginning Balance $3,166.01 
 
Expenses: 
     Total Expenses             ( .00) 
 
Income: 
     Award       100.00 
     Vender Booths      450.00 
     Raffle tickets        42.00 
     Add                     40.00 
     Total Income    $632.00 
 
Balance   $3,798.01 
 
Respectfully submitted by  
Pat Firestone, Treasurer for United 
Quilt Guild 2017 Quilt Show 
 

CHARITY QUILTS 

     A volunteer is needed to head 
Charity Quilts.  If interested, 
please see Judi Lemmon. 

 
SECRET SISTER 

Rita Kilpatrick passed out Secret 
Sister gifts.  18 Sisters are 
participating.  Bring your wrapped 
gifts with your Secret Sister's 
name on it and give to Rita for 
distribution at each meeting. 

You will discover your Secret 
Sister at our April meeting! 

 

PUBLICATIONS AND INFO 

Brenda Schmidt needs info for the 
Newsletter emailed to her ASAP, 
her email is lynbrenrr@yahoo.com 

 

Margie Hoffmaster is our 
Information Officer and will 
forward your written e-mail 
messages to members.   
margiehoff@yahoo.com 

 

Dee Hart is the Administrator for 
our guild Website and Ian 
Kilpatrick is our Webmaster. 

 

Debbie Mangas is our Sound 
System Officer. 

 

 

 

 

EVENTS CALENDAR 

Day Group 
The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday 10am- 3pm. Contact 
Debbie Mangas at 234-567-4434 
if interested. 

Charity Quilts  

To be determined 

April 4, 2017 

UFO 10:00 am  Market Place 

Quilt Show Meeting 5:00 pm 

Meeting 6:30 pm  

April 8, 2017  Spring Tea 

WORKSHOP:  9:00 am Brazen 
Brush, Market Street, Boardman. 

TEA:  12:00 noon Ala Cart in 
Canfield.   

TREASURER'S REPORT 
March 7,  2017 

Beginning Balance         $6,659.14 

 

Expenses:  

     Lois Dunn (Tea)            (20.16)                            

     Total Expenses             (20.16) 

 

Income: 

Tea           360.00 

Dues (Engle)            10.00     
Total Income                    $370.00
  

Balance                   $7,008.98 

Respectfully submitted by 

Barb Fink, Treasurer for United 
Quilt Guild 


